
Welcome Back to Church! 
A quick guide to returning to worship at Abiding Savior 

 

CHECK-IN 

• Doors will open 20 minutes prior to the start of service 

• Because the check-in process will take a few minutes please allow extra time and plan 
to be seated 5 minutes before the start of worship 

• Greeters will check you in, take your temperature using a touchless thermometer, and 
ask you a few questions about your recent travel and exposure to COVID-19 

• An usher will lead you to your seat(s) – they will be filling the sanctuary from front to 
back – to ensure the safety of our members, seats cannot be chosen 

• You will have access to the atrium, sanctuary, and the restrooms located in the back of 
church (we ask that you remain in these three areas; mailbox access will not be 
available at this time) 

MASKS 

• As of July 3, 2020, masks must be worn at all times while at church 

• Please bring your own mask to church - we will have a few disposable masks available 
if you should forget your own 

• Children under 9 do not require a mask but you may want them to try to wear it to get 
used to wearing one should the need arise in the future 

OTHER 
ITEMS TO 
BRING 
(optional) 

• You will receive the bulletin electronically via email – you may elect to print it at home 
and bring it with you to worship – we will not have printed bulletins available 

• Water – our drinking fountains are not available for use at this time so you may want 
to bring your own drink if you need it  

• Bibles – if you prefer to read the scripture while someone is reading them aloud as 
there will not be a bulletin 

• While we will not collect offering in the usual manner we are used to, there will be 
several locations at the back of church to give your offering before/after service 

 


